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A Message from OCAAUP President 
John Cuppoletti:
Senate Bill 5 Officially Repealed  
Dear Colleagues,

I remember the cold February days when I stood with many of you outside of the Ohio Statehouse, united in opposition to Senate Bill 5. 

Nine months later, we may not be together, but I stand united with you again, this time in victory!

Yesterday, Ohio voters used their citizens' veto and overwhelmingly rejected Issue 2 by a margin of 61% to 39%.

As a result, over 4,000 AAUP full-time faculty members and hundreds of thousands of other public employees will retain their collective bargaining rights.

The AAUP played a critical role in this victory, and I am proud of our accomplishments:  

-We circulated hundreds of petitions and collected over 12,000 signatures to get the law on the ballot.

-We raised nearly $700,000 for the We Are Ohio campaign.

-We made thousands of get-out-the-vote phone calls.  

-We knocked on thousands of doors to talk to voters about the consequences of Issue 2.

But Ohio AAUP members didn't do all of this on our own.  

We owe an enormous debt of gratitude to the staff and leadership at the National AAUP, the AAUP Collective Bargaining Congress, and the AAUP affiliates and members from across the country who sent checks, put boots on the ground, and stood with us in solidarity from day one.

Today, we take time to celebrate our victory.  Tomorrow, the work begins again.  

While we survived this battle, the war is not over.  SB 5 legislative supporters indicated prior to the election that if Issue 2 failed, they may try to infringe on collective bargaining rights again, perhaps in another comprehensive bill or in piecemeal fashion.

The Ohio Conference will continue to stay united with our union brethren and be vigilant against any additional legislative attacks. 

Now that we have sent a strong message to the Governor and other SB 5 proponents that this isn't how we do business in Ohio, it is our hope that we can all come together as Ohioans and focus on putting our state back on the right track.

In Solidarity,

John Cuppoletti, Ph.D.
University of Cincinnati-AAUP
President, Ohio Conference AAUP
